A Gift to the Penny Pines Fund
Coral Gables Garden Club

Please make check out to the “Coral Gables Garden Club” and mail to our Financial Secretary:
France Ingraham, 1240 Ferdinand Ave, Coral Gables, FL 33134
Thank you for your gift to the Coral Gables Garden Club's Penny Pines project.

Gifts may be made in gratitude, in honor of an accomplishment or milestone, or in memoriam. An
acknowledgment letter will be sent to the honoree or their family.

Donation amount: $

4 In Honor Of Q4 In Memoriam

Your name:

Your address:

Name of person being honored or remembered:

Address of person or family:

Message:




